
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention AmeriFirst Home Mortgage clients: 

The AmeriFirst Home Mortgage corporate office will be closed for the 

Thanksgiving holiday weekend. With the office closed November 28
th
 & 29

th
, you 

may log into your account, however any payments made after 10:00pm EST on 

the 27
th
 will not be applied to your mortgage until Monday December 2

nd
. If you 

have questions please call the AmeriFirst servicing department at 1-800-466-5626  

Click here to continue to your account. 

https://carenet.fnfismd.com/amerifirst/ACCLogin.jsp

